
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

 8th Grade Students: Mount Pleasant High 

School invites you to learn more about what 

high school has to offer you! 

 

 The 8th grade Parent Meeting will be on 

Monday, February 17 at 6:00pm 

 

 The Tiger Expo will be on Thursday, March 26 

at 5:30pm; dinner will be provided  

 

 Yearbooks are running out; only 52 left! If you 

still want one, go see Mrs. Lugo in G115 with 

$40 and make your purchase today! 

   

 Mount Pleasant Junior Guard will have an 

informational meeting on Thursday, April 2 at 

the MPJH Band hall at 6:00pm 


